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Brethren, I do not count myself to have apprehended; but one thing I 

do, forgetting those things which are behind and reaching forward to 

those things which are ahead, I press toward the goal for the prize of the 

upward call of God in Christ Jesus.  Philippians 4:13-14 (NKJV) 
 

Dear Friend,  

As we reread our newsletter from March of 2023 we 
remembered the hardships we faced and persevered through. 
Today we find it humoruous because this week we faced new 
hardships. Monday Debbie discovered she was covid positive and 
today we spent several hours wet vacing our office as the flood 
waters arose! Thank the Lord, Debbie feels much better today and 
the rains finally let up (after Phil emptied the wet-vac 20 times, 100 
gal. of water)!  

What a busy quarter! We thought you would enjoy a few photos of some of our highlights. 
View a 3-minute anniversary video and more at WeeCanKnow.com/more .  
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February we celebrated 20 
years of service with WCK 
serving like locals!  

 

 In January, we shared WCK’s vison at Debbie’s cousin, 
Bill Burris and wife, Marcie’s church, White Bluff Chapel 
in Whitney, TX. We are so grateful for Bill representing 
us before their mission board since 2012 and our 
partnership in ministry with White Bluff Chapel!  

We assisted CEF with a Super Seminar for Belle 
Chasse, LA. Praise the Lord that God provided 
volunteers for a new Good News Club® at Belle 
Chasse Elementary with over 30 children 
enrolled! Several participants are now 
volunteering in the GNC®! 

Thank you for your Prayers and Support, 

    

Mark your calendar and plan to give 
on May 7th, GiveNOLA Day 2024. See 

enclosed bookmark. 



Telling His Story  Teaching Little Ones Training Leaders 

 

 

For the little ones,  

 

To Donate, use provided envelope or mail check to:  

NAMB, PO Box 116543, Atlanta, GA, 30368-6543.  

Make check payable to:  

NAMB, designate for acct # 9138. 100% of your 

tax-deductible gift goes to WCK.   

To give on-line, go to WeeCanKnow.com/Donate 

  

 

PRAISE AND PRAYER 

Praise: Alfie Owens making over 6,000 bracelets for 
our Gospel outreach this quarter!  

Praise: With the help of Joe McDonald Ministries and 
the Joseph Augustine family we distributed 
over 10,500 Gospel witnesses at Mardi Gras & 
the Irish, Italian, Isleños parade.  

Prayer: Continue health and energy to: Tell His Story, 
Teach Little Ones, and Train Leaders.  

Prayer: God’s guidance to continue to be the most 
effective in God’s call to Feed His lambs,  
(John 21:15). 

Memorial / Honorarium Gifts 

In Loving Memory of: 

Ray & Virginia Seewer 

June Moore 

Sandra Ramey; Ed Ramey 

From: John & Paula Moore  

We took our shoebox floats to Napoleon St. and St. 
Charles Ave. on Mardi Gras Day with the awesome help 
of Joseph, Mia, Mya, and Joei Augustine. This year was 
challenging but in the end, we shared the Gospel with 
over 500 contacts! 

Friends of WCK and Cottage Hill Baptist Church members 
helped bundled 3500 bracelets! Pictured right to left: Joe 
and Patti McDonald (with their Gospel Parade trailer), 
Aninha and Keith Barrett, Jackie Brown, Debbie Smith, and 
Muriel Baldwin. Not pictured: Sharon Argiro, Brenda 
Creel, Rhonda Daniels, Kay Johnson, Robert Johnson, 
Adeana Kracke, Liz McNab (Arabi), Paula Moore, Glenda 
Skaggs, Judy Summerlin, and Sharon Whisonant. Left to Right: Mya, Mia Augustine, Smiths at the Irish, 

Italian, Isleños Parade. (Thanks to FBC of Chalmette: 
Eva & Lionel Guillot, Pauline McKay, Zay White; Also 
Steve Faucette (SC) for contributions and help with the 
Fruit of the Spirit packets.) 

One of our latest preschool GNC sites, Stable Kids, in 
Violet, LA with Mrs. Tannitia Lennox. 

https://weecanknow.com/donate/

